
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 
FAIRBANKS PIONEER HOME – SPRINKLER UPGRADES 

FAIRBANKS, AK 
 

August 18, 2021 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
TO: ALL PLAN HOLDERS 
 
FROM: Chris Capps, DHSS Project Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Sprinkler isolation valve and tamper switch 
                            Project # ANC 22-06C 
 
                    
Information in this addendum takes precedence over original information.  All other provisions 
of the document remain unchanged.  
 
Note to Bidders: Bidders are required to acknowledge this addendum on the proposal form. 
The following additions, corrections, and changes are hereby made to the subject invitation to 
bid.   
This addendum consists of two items:  
 

1. A new sprinkler isolation valve is required to shut off water to the sprinkler 
system while maintaining service to the domestic water. 

2. Install a tamper switch on the new isolation valve tied into the fire alarm panel so 
that it cannot be shut off by accident without setting off an alarm.   

 
Notes:     

• Bid due date and time of 2:00pm September 14, 2021, remains unchanged  
 

Project related questions or clarifications: Chris Capps, DHSS Project Manager at (907) 269-7816 
or chris.capps@alaska.gov  
 
Issued by:   Chris Capps, DHSS Project Manager 
Issue Date:  August 18, 2021 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 
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